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To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Re: C&H HOG FARM NUTRIENT Management Plan Modification ARG51_00164 AFIN 51-001C&H Farm
Date: Monday, March 24, 2014 2:04:48 PM

I oppose modification of this plan.  This entire permit needs to be reopened.  This
permit was issued without proper public notice and without sufficient scientific study
of the effects on the areas water, air, population,and tourism industry.  I urge ADEQ
add PCEC to reopen the entire permit and cancel the permit as soon as possible.  A
moratorium is needed to prevent similar occurrences in the future.

Jacque Alexander, Little Rock
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